
CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Falcon Heights City Council at its regular 

meeting at 7:00 p.m. on September 27, 2023, in the City Hall Council Chambers, 2077 W. 

Larpenteur Ave, will hold a public hearing to consider an interim ordinance prohibiting the 

operation of cannabis businesses through January 1, 2025. 

 
The proposed updates will be available upon request no later than Friday, September 22, 

2023. It will also be available on the City’s website at www.falconheights.org. If you have any 

questions regarding the public hearing, please contact Jack Linehan, City Administrator at (651) 

792-7600 or jack.linehan@falconheights.org.  

 
Dated: September 14, 2023 
 
 
 
 
      
     Jack Linehan, City Administrator 
 
     City of Falcon Heights, Minnesota 
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